
December 13, 2016 

Tuesday, December 13, 2016 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock & Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Stevenson 

presiding. 

Sheriff, John Halferty asked the Board to approve a maintenance agreement and support for 

fingerprinting hardware and software.  

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve a maintenance and support agreement between 

Jasper County and Safran MorphoTrak for the Sheriff’s fingerprint equipment in the amount of $2,736 for the 

period beginning January 1, 2017 and ending December 31, 2017. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

Angie Arthur from the Central Iowa Workforce Development Board updated the Supervisors on the 

mission and operations of the Workforce Development Board.  

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve Supervisors minutes for December 6, 2017. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

Human Resources Director, Dennis Simon presented to the Supervisors a resolution for the hiring of 

temporary part-time position for the Maintenance Department. 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adopt Resolution 16-91 a hiring resolution certifying the 

following to the Auditor for payroll purposes: 

DEPARTMENT          POSITION         EMPLOYEE        PAY RATE          RANGE/STEP        EFFECTIVE DATE 

  Courthouse         Temp Part-Time          David               $16.00                  Hire-in                   12/14/2016  
 Maintenance           Seasonal             Berkenbosch   Standard Rate 
                              Maintenance 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

A complete copy of the resolution is on file in the Office of the Jasper County Auditor.  

There were no Board Appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Tuesday, December 13, 2016 meeting of the 

Jasper County Supervisors. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

 

________________________________________  _____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor     Denny Stevenson, Chairman 


